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Dear Mr Lee

I refer to your Official Information Act 1982 request of 04 October 2018 for
information relating to the enforcement system for speed and red light cameras.

You requested:

1. details of the limitations of the enforcement system related to speed and
red light cameras. ‘

2. According to the details discussed at the Ak! Council Planning Committe
meeting on 3/Sep [1] the NZ Police has a back office constraint that limits
the enforcement of speed and red cameras. Please provide details about
the technology, limits of this technology and plans that NZ Police have to
improve this technology.

New Zealand Police has a service contract with DXC Technology which includes
the Police Infringement Processing System and Police will not comment on the
limitations of the technology. Therefore, this part of your request is refused
pursuant to section 9(2)(b)(ii) of the Official Information Act 1982, as the
withholding of the information is necessary to protect information where the
making available of the information would be likely unreasonably to prejudice the
commercial position of the person who is the subject of the information.

As with any form of technology, the Police Infringement Processing System
(PIPS) will need to be replaced at some point. Presently, it is processing the
volumes generated by static speed cameras, mobile speed cameras, red light
cameras, and officer-issued infringements. In terms of processing more cameras,
there are other systems and processes which would have to be considered
capacity wise, such as the download of additional cameras to the Police
infringement Bureau, calibrations, and workflow to other agencies. Auckland
Transport and New Zealand Police are working closely together on road safety
and enforcement of red light cameras. Our agencies have regular meetings to
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discuss opportunities in these areas. We are all committed to working together to
reduce death and serious injuries on our roads.

You have the right to complain to the Ombudsman and seek an investigation and
review of my decision if you are not satisfied with the way | have responded to
your request.

Yours sincerely

"
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Supefintendent Steve Greally
National Manager Road Policing



